

County Executive John R. Leopold

Anne Arundel County Department of Health J. Howard Beard Health Services Building 3 Harry S. Truman Parkway Annapolis, MD 21401 Phone 410-222-7193 Fax 410-222-7678

Frances B. Phillips, R.N., M.H.A. Health Officer

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Ramona Plociennik, Zoning Applications

Planning and Code Enforcement

MS-6301

FROM:

Bill Deck, Program Manager

Division of Environmental Health

DATE:

October 15, 2008

RE:

Chesapeake Terrace, Inc.

Patuxent Road

Odenton

CASE

NUMBER:

2008-0294-V & 2008-0295-V

SUBJECT:

Variance/Special Exception/Rezoning

The Health Department has reviewed the above referenced variance request to allow an extension in time for the implementation and completion of a previously approved variance and special exception for rubble landfill and allow an extension in time for the implementation and completion of a previously approved special exception for a sand and gravel operation. The Health Department offers the following comments:

The Health Department has no objection to the above referenced variance requests.

If you have further questions or comments, please contact Tom Gruver at 410-222-7194.

cc:

File